VOL. XXVIII

March 20, 1952

No. 31

### FACULTY MEETING

A General Faculty Meeting will be held Thursday, March 27, at 3:30 p.m. in the Little Theatre. Lecturers for the Institute of World Affairs will discuss Education for World Leadership.

> Comer Clay, Chairman Faculty Program Committee

## INTERESTING ARTICLE ON EDUCATION

If you have not seen the article, I suggest that you please read the section on Education in Time Magazine, March 17 issue, pp. 76 - 84, entitled "Fusilier", concerning Mortimer Adler, et al, his "Syntopicon", and "The 102 Ideas".

> Jerome A. Moore, Dean AddRan College of Arts and Sciences

## REGARDING PRELIMINARY CLASS ROLLS

The second set of preliminary class rolls have been delivered to all teachers in an effort to clear up items that may be pending. If you have not already done so be sure to check your rolls carefully and return these rolls to the Registrar's Office (IBM) not later than Monday, March 24. This is exceedingly important. Thank you for your help to-Ward accuracy.

# THE JUNE 1 CANDIDATE LIST

Every effort has been made to get all names properly listed on the candidates for degrees as of June 1. The list now seems complete and the statistical table will be run within the next week. Notices are being sent to the students and a copy to the Dean's Office where problems have arisen.

# MID-SEMESTER

Please be reminded that March 29 marks the mid-semester period. Re-Ports on "F" grades only will be called for and these are due in the Registrar's Office, March 31. Slips are available in the office, one for each "F" grade you give. Kindly get these in promptly, Thanks again.

> S. W. Hutton Registrar